
 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

  

 

  

  

                                                               

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 12 June 2023 

Dear families,  

Last week saw a wonderful start to the new term. I loved seeing the enthusiasm 

on children’s faces as they embarked on their new novel, along with continued 

excitement as children continue to read ‘The Lion, the witch and the wardrobe’ 

in Years 3 and 4. 

The highlight of my week was seeing the Reception children embarking on a 

litter pick within our school grounds, they took their ‘job’ incredibly seriously. 

The children were able to share why they were litter picking and related back 

to their novel ‘Clean up’.  

This week your child’s class teacher will be sharing their curriculum newsletters 

with you, this will give you an insight into what your child is learning in school, 

as always if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to make contact. 

Our building work is coming along tremendously well, we are fortunate to be 

having some professional photographs taken in school this week. This will allow 

an insight into the ‘new build’, I will of course share as soon as I have them. It is 

exciting how soon we will all be together on one site. 

Enjoy your week,  

Mrs Smyth  

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 5 June  

Start of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 14 June 

Mini Olympics Years 3 and 4 

 

Wednesday 21 June  

New Reception starters 2023 

parents talk  

 

Tuesday 27 June  

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day- Junior 

Site 

 

Thursday 29 June  

KS2 Sports Day- Junior Site 

 

Wednesday 28 June  

New Reception starters 2023 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic  

 

Tuesday 4 July and Wednesday 5 

July 

Whole School Transition  

 

Friday 7 July 

PTFA Summer Fayre 

 

Tuesday 11July 

Year 6 awards ceremony 

 

Thursday 13 July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Friday 14 July 

End of year Academic Reports 

 

Friday 21 July 

End of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 3 and 4 will be 

representing our school 

at the Mini Olympics on 

Wednesday, I will be 

there cheering the 

children on and look 

forward to seeing you all 

at The Meres! 


